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MOVES START IN MAY
With just over two months to go, it’s time to plan those 
declutter days and get prepared for the move into the 
new clinical services building. 

To help make the transition as smooth as possible, we 
have a 12-week move plan in place. The staged opening 
of the new building will see services such as security, 
concierge, parking and admissions move within the first 
fortnight, with our fabulous volunteers, the demand unit 
and CSSD to soon follow. 

Each department has a super user who is working closely 
with the redevelopment team to ensure the teams are 
ready for MOVE day. Stay tuned for the super user 
announcement, coming soon. 

PLAYFUL ARTWORK NOW INSTALLED 
Senior project manager, Miles Hersey has been having 
some fun on site with the latest wall art install for the 
Children’s Unit.

Similar to a game of hide and seek, children will be able 
to spot common wombats, sugar glider possums, blue 
tiger butterflies and more. Brightening the space, the 
playful illustrations will provide comfort, delight and 
interest to patients and families, many of whom spend 
long periods of time in the hospital. 



WE’RE ALL CONNECTED
A series of link bridges have been constructed to connect 
the new clinical services building to the existing hospital. 
Check out the above photo to see the future building 
officially ‘holding hands’ with Building A and B. 

Access to the new main entrance will be through these 
corridors that will be revealed once the hoarding is 
removed near the visitor lifts on Ground Floor and Level 1 
in Building A. 
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Join us for our next online REDtalk at 11am on 
Thursday 24 March, and get prepared for the 
upcoming campus changes. Learn more about our 
12-week move plan, hear about the building name 
changes and see how the new naming convention will 
help streamline wayfinding. Click here to register now. 

Watch our previous REDtalks here on the intranet. 

REDtalk

STAFF ONLY WEBSITE PAGE
We’ve made a special staff only website page for you to 
keep across the MOVE. Find out about upcoming events, 
see who your key contacts are, and get an update of 
what’s happening on site. Click here to check it out now. 

We want to document your MOVE and share your stories. 
Send stories, photos, funny decluttering finds, and more 
to our communications and engagement officer, Morgan 
Tallack at morgan.tallack@health.nsw.gov.au. 


